Hi Team,
Thanks for a rousing meeting last Tuesday. Here’s a recap:
· All of the regulars were in attendance, as well as Addison and Alina, and we welcomed Grace and Betty!
· The next few Bexley Living articles will be on the holidays (December) and resolutions (January). Thanks to Rebecca for writing these articles, and Kathy for writing November’s article about compost. We’re contemplating articles highlighting the upcoming bike plan. Kathy, Rebecca, Lesli, and I will be working on the April issue. Nick would also like some help securing sponsors.
· Steve and Jo Anne (with some help from their neighbor) are distributing composting flyers. We have surpassed the 1,400 household sign-up mark! Steve and Jo Anne are interested in researching how other communities with similar programs convinced residents to enroll. On Facebook, I’ll highlight that you get back a bucket’s worth of compost.
· Our Single-Use Plastic ban is back! We’ll start again Jan. 1.
· Kathy and Addison will work on litter pick ups.
· Steve has spoken with MORPC about a Zoom forum in the second half of January.
· Love Your Alley will take place in May.
· CSG was highlighted by SWACO as being recycling champions!
· The Charter Review Committee has included a sentence about the environment in their proposal.
· Carol discussed the Carbon Disclosure Project as something in which the City can participate.
· Looking to pass aggregation ordinance in January, and will do more work in early 2021 for Universal recycling. 
· I'm going to work on a recycled recycling star yard sign. 
Please let me know other ideas you have or projects you'd like to work on. Be safe, stay well, and thanks for all you do!
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